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Why are our taxes being raised or even used to strip our Constitution and rights to 

peices? This bill is a waste, an absolute waste! The majority of the devices listed 

under this bill are already illegal. Those that aren't are not already illegal are not what 

this bill and those behind this bill attempt to claim they are. Our firearms and our right 

to purchase, own, and carry them is not the problem. Devices used to improve 

accuracy, improve trigger pull, and speed of use. Are not dangerous, nor do they 

create the danger this bill falsely claims. In fact, the majority of these devices actually 

improve the safety, handling, and accuracy by the law abiding user. Eitherway, this 

bill is just one of many attempts to close the door on our rights. Anyone claiming 

different is living. We are done being ignored and lied to by our elected 

Representatives! Vote NO on this bill and all other anti Second Ammendment bills on 

the table. You have awakened the citizens and the majority DO NOT SUPPORT 

THIS ABUSE AND MANIPULATION. 


